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Your submission for this review:

We on the Central Coast were under the impression that by agreeing to a recent request for a Rates increse to cover your
previous Adminisration fisical failures, it would cover all previous management failures, and would enable an ultimate
resolution. This seems on your behalf to be a FURFIE, as here you are requesting further increase from us to cover water/sewer
charges - this is not on - be assured the Central Coast has had enough of the syetems incompetence to manage. My advise is for
the current managent to suck it in, cut excess staff and all unnecessary expenditure. Set a goal for the benefit of the Central Coast
inhabitants. Get your act together, and give Central Coast members a break from your failure to manage the present problem.
Find a solution without making we the rate payers pay your systems failures.





